
Save on taxes.   
Save the environment. 
Help BCO. 
Donate your used  
consumer electronics! 
 

 

 
Dear Friends: 
 
Brazilian Children’s Outreach is conducting a recycling fundraiser. There’s nothing 
to buy. We are simply asking you to protect the environment by donating your used 
cellular phone(s), ink jet cartridge(s), DVD movie(s) / video game(s), portable DVD 
player(s), laptop / notebook computer(s), MP3 player(s), video game console(s), 
digital camera(s), digital picture frame(s), and portable navigation & GPS device(s). 
Your used item(s) may be tax deductible and will be recycled in accordance with 
EPA regulations or refurbished and sold. 100% of the proceeds will help fund BCO.  
For more information please contact our Stateside office at the address, phone 
number or e-mail below.  Also check out the EcoPhones Website – 
http://www.ecophones.com. 

 
We greatly appreciate your support! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
BRAZILIAN CHILDREN´S OUTREACH 
P.O . Box 41351 
Long Beach, Calif 90853 
Phone: (562) 434-0592 
Fax:  (562) 621-0748 
E-Mail:  bco@verizon.net 
 
 


